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To whom it may concern, 

Has a sportsman who enjoys fishing and hunting in Oregon, I’m writing today to show 

my support for the license and tag fee increase.  ODFW has done well to limit the 

increase over the last few years, but with increasing costs and challenges facing 

ODWF this increase is needed.   

-Brian Andrews 

 


